
From: 	 Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) <Contractor> 
To: 	 Evans, John (USAAZ) 3; Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Hernandez, Rachel 

(USAAZ); Scheel, Ann (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	 3/2/2011 6:01:53 PM 
Subject: 	 AZ Daily Star heads up 

Got a call a little while ago from Brady McCombs from the Star giving us a heads up and seeking comment on a story 
he's doing about the Terry case. He says he's gotten copies of search warrants in the case that indicate that BP 
agents employed bless than lethal + bean bags before the suspects fired back with real guns. This is similar to 
material in the BORTAC report story I circulated yesterday. I told him +active ongoing investigation + and he was cool 
with that, but he's apparently got lots of questions for BP on their protocols and tactics. 
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